
 

January 18, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Mike Petersen, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 345-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Petersen: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 5 by Senator Faust-Goudeau 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 5 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, one of the conditions for qualifying for restricted driving privileges is 

an individual must not have previously received a stayed suspension as a result of a conviction 

for driving with a suspended license.  SB 5 would eliminate this condition. 

 

 The Department of Revenue states that passage of SB 5 would have no fiscal effect.  The 

Department indicates the bill would require the agency to update forms and training materials, 

but these tasks can be accomplished within current workloads.    

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Jack Smith, Department of Revenue  


